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This Special Issue explores the role of community-level
influences on patterns of offending and victimization.
Drawing from disciplines including criminology,
sociology, social psychology, public health, and urban
studies, it examines how structural conditions such as
poverty, residential segregation, social disorganization,
and collective efficacy shape individual and group
behaviors related to crime and victimization. Articles
should address both macro-level trends and
neighborhood-level dynamics, highlighting the interplay
between social context and personal outcomes. Special
attention should be given to how community resources,
social networks, exposure to violence, and local norms
mediate risks and resilience. Contributions should
include both qualitative and quantitative approaches,
and articles should offer policy-relevant findings aimed
at reducing disparities and improving public safety
through place-based interventions. Submissions should
underscore the importance of contextualizing crime
within the broader social environment and advocate for
broad strategies that engage local communities in crime
prevention and victim support.
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About the Journal
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Social Sciences is an international open access peer-
reviewed journal publishing the latest research across
all disciplines of the social sciences including
anthropology, criminology, economics, education,
geography, history, law, linguistics, political science,
psychology, social policy, social work, sociology and
related areas. The journal is especially interested in
interdisciplinary research, and aims to facilitate the
interaction and communication between different social
scientific disciplines. The journal welcomes
conventional length articles as well as shorter Research
Notes or short articles, as long as they meet the
journal’s standards of quality and originality.
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